
Project Update: August 2012 
 
Since the beginning of this project, we have organised the field practice for students of 
three bat groups to increase their skills and knowledge about various aspects of bat 
conservation. Booklets as well as posters with image of bats were prepared and printed and 
then distributed among students and professional foresters. Awareness and education 
materials were used during school presentation in five primary schools of Maroua. A bat 
field techniques workshop targeting professional foresters was held in Maroua in June 2012. 
This was also an opportunity to celebrate the year of the bat in Cameroon. The workshop 
included lectures session followed by a demonstration in the field. 
 
We have also organised two debates of 30 minutes each on the national radio antennas. 
 

 


